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Good morning,  

I am writing to encourage your Committee to initiate a full Public Inquiry into the 
failure to deliver the two ferries currently rusting away in Fergusons Shipyard on the 
Clyde.  

These vital assets now negligently late and massively over budget are crucial to the 
wellbeing and sustainability of the islands. 

I urge you to do your jobs today 

Best Regards 

 Drew 

 


